
Parent Night is 

coming up on Wed, 

November 1st, when 

classrooms will be 

open between 5pm 

and 7pm.  This is not a 

one-on-one meeting 

with your child’s 

teacher, but an 

opportunity for 

parents to see some of 

the fantastic work that 

has been created.  If 

you wish to have a 

meeting with your 

child’s classroom 

teacher, that can be 

arranged directly with 

the teacher, or 

through the Office. 

 

Also on November 

1st, we will be 

conducting tours 

between 2pm and 3pm 

for community 

members, local 

business outlets and 

prospective parents to 

view the school in 

operation. 
 

Pearl Norman 

Acting Principal 

 

Welcome back to 

Term Four. 

 

Already it has been a 

busy start with the 

Year Six students 

heading off to camp 

this week.  The 

weather so far has not 

been favourable, but I 

am sure they will enjoy 

themselves, regardless 

of the elements. A big 

’thank you’ to Ms Wain 

and Ms Crawford for 

giving up their time to 

provide this experience 

for our Year Six 

students. Also to our 

parents who have gone 

to lend extra support. 

 

Many of you will be 

aware that Sam Atkins 

was involved in a 

horrific accident on the 

way home on the last 

day of Term Three. 

Although still very 

sore, I am happy to 

report that he is on the 

road to recovery and 

we wish him all the 

best.   

 

Our Interschool 

Athletics is this week, 

and with your Year Six 

students on camp, it is 

giving our younger 

students a wonderful 

opportunity to 

participate, and we wish 

them all the best, as 

well as a big ‘thank you’ 

to Mrs Craen for her 

organisation of this 

event. 

 

Mr Roseveare is 

currently on leave, and 

Mrs Sue Toole has 

returned to Caralee and 

is currently teaching 

D4.  In 2018, we are 

planning to convert a 

classroom into a 

Science Lab, and Mr 

Roseveare will be 

responsible for this 

learning area across the 

school.   

 

We would also like to 

welcome Mr Jesse 

Weston to our staff.  

He is an Education 

Assistant and is working 

in D Block. 

 

Mr Shapcott is on 

military leave this week, 

and I am Acting 

Principal in his absence.  

Mr Michael Rajecki is 

Acting Deputy Principal. 

Principal 

Caralee Community School 

18th October 2017  

Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 Fri, 20th Oct         

Inter-school Athletics 

 Wed, 25th Oct     

B2 & B4 Excursion 

 Wed, 1st Nov                    

Assembly C2 

 Wed, 1st Nov   

Parent Open Night 

5pm - 7pm 

 Thu, 2nd Nov     

CCS Science Alive 

Incursion 

 Wed, 8th Nov     

Family Picnic Day 

Choir at Friendship 

Group 

 Fri, 10th Nov  

Caralee Community 

Fete ! 

Inside this issue: 

Year 6 Camp 

Staff Movements 

Parent Night 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 

           Kindergarten 2018 
 

Children born between 1st June 2013 and 30th June 2014  
can now be enrolled for Kindy 2018.  

Places are filling up fast, so make sure you submit your child’s application now! 
 



R ECEI VE  N EW SLET T ER S  V I A  E MA I L  :  S UBS CR I BE  N OW  

https://www.facebook.com/CaraleeSchoolCanteen/ 

Caralee Community School 

  

The Canteen is looking for Volunteers to help out in Caralee’s 

Kitchen whilst Tracey is away from Tuesday 24th Oct to Friday 

27th October.  If you have some spare time for any of these days 

please see Tracey in the canteen or email caralee.pandc@gmail.com 

via Facebook Caralee’s Kitchen.  Your time is greatly appreciated. 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/CaraleeSchoolCanteen/
mailto:caralee.pandc@gmail.com


W E ’R E  ON  T H E  WEB :  WW W . CA R A LEE CS . WA . ED U . AU  

Caralee 
Community 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

CARALEE COMMUNITY 

SCHOOL 

Our tennis classes offer the opportunity to develop 

your child’s playing ability, keep active and healthy, 

and have fun while learning a great sport. 

 Where:  School tennis courts 

 When: Begins… 

Monday, 16th October (Yrs. 4,5,6) and 

Friday, 13th October (Yrs. 1,2,3)  

for 8 lessons  

Cost: $80 per child (places are limited) 

Time: 7:45-8:45am 

To enrol: Please contact Tomon 0434 266 018  

tmoore.tennisworld@hotmail.com  

or visit www.tennisworld.com.au    

http://www.getactivesports.com.au/
mailto:tmoore.tennisworld@hotmail.com
http://www.tennisworld.com.au

